
 
 

 

Notes from the Office 
 
 

February 5, 2024 
 

 
Attendance 

Daily attendance is required. Students need to be in school daily, on time, and ready to learn. It is 

our job to prepare them for a bright future. Children fall behind when they miss a lot of school and 

are tardy. We need your support with bringing them to school daily and on time. 

 
Our teachers do not always have time to check your messages until after attendance is complete. 

Please continue to call your absences into the office in the morning by 9:00 am. The office number is 

503-261-4500. 
 

 
Exclusion Day 

Immunization Exclusion Day is Wednesday, February 21st. Please be sure your child's 

immunizations are up to date by this day or we must exclude them from school until their 

immunizations are complete. If you are not certain if your child's immunizations are current, you can 

call your pediatrician. Please call the office if you have any questions. 

 
PTSO Meeting 

Please join us for our next PTSO Meeting! 

Tuesday, February 13th 

6:00pm - Hogan Cedars Library & Media Center 
 

 
Agenda Items Include: 

Principal’s Report 

Book Fair Recap 

Spring Events: Sunrise Social, Read-a-thon, & Spring Family Event 

Childcare will be provided by Champions; everyone is welcome to attend! 

Email hogancedarsptso@gmail.com with questions. 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

● February 5th-9th Book Fair 

mailto:hogancedarsptso@gmail.com


• February 8th 

• February 13th 

• February 19th 

• February 28th 

Book Fair Family Shopping Night,  5:30 - 7:30 pm 

PTSO Meeting 

Presidents' Day/No School 

2nd Grade Evening Music Program, 7:00- 8:00pm 


